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Dear children in Reception Mozart class, 
 
This letter is to give you some information about your new class. The Reception Mozart Team consists 
of Mrs Heath, Miss Zanelli & Ms Davey and we are all looking forward to working with you after the 
holidays and getting to know you. 
 
My favourite things to do in school are to read stories and find out about the world around us. I can’t 
wait to share lots of my favourite stories with you. During the holidays I am looking forward to catching 
up on some reading and will enjoy taking my dogs on some nice long walks. Your Nursery teachers 
have already told me lots about you all and I have enjoyed visiting you all to get to know you, but I am 
looking forward to finding out so much more about you.  I am sure we are all going to have lots of fun 
learning together and become the best class we possibly can.  
 
This year I am particularly looking forward to us learning about ourselves and the people who are 
important to us as this will be our first topic in September. It will be so much fun getting to know each 
other and finding out how we can be the best learners. Take a look at our class pages on the school 
website where you’ll find lots of useful links to things that will help with your learning this year.  
 
On the first day you will need to remember to bring your named water bottle and a pair of named wellies 
and plimsolls. We will provide you with a piece of fruit for snack time.  
We wonder if you will be having school dinners or packed lunch when you come back to school?  
 
I am looking forward to a nice rest over the holidays and having time to spend with my family and 
friends. We hope you are already enjoying your summer holidays and we’re looking forward to hearing 
all about it from you.  We really hope you all have a lovely fun time too and come back ready for lots of 
new learning. 
 
See you all in September. 
 
Yours sincerely  
 
Mrs Heath, Miss Zanelli & Ms Davey. 
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